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From:   Jeanette Crawford  
  Procurement Officer, Mississippi Division of Medicaid 
 
Date:  August 19, 2025 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation  
IFB #20250613 - Employee Assistance Program Services 
RFx#3160007134   

 
 
In the best interests of the agency, the Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) is providing this 
Notice of Cancellation for IFB #20250613, Employee Assistance Program Services, which was  
issued on June 13, 2025.  
 
Pursuant to Section 5.7, “Cancellation of Solicitation,” of the Public Procurement Review Board 
Office of Personal Service Contract Review Rules and Regulations (PPRB OPSCR), IFB 
#20250613 is hereby cancelled without an award.   
 
As provided in PPRB OPSCR Rules and Regulations Section 5.7.3, “Disposition of Bids,” all bids 
will be returned to bidders.   
 
DOM intends to re-solicit for EAP Services at a later date.  Thanks for your participation and/or 
interest in this IFB process.   
 
 

N o t i c e  o f  C a n c e l l a t i o n  


